
FACULTY MEETING 
FEBRUARY 13, 2004 

(POSTPONED FROM 02/06/2004 CANCELED MEETING) 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Last summer with the help of discretionary funds from the President's Office, a group of 
Skidmore faculty and staff -- from Women's Studies, Health Services, the Counseling Center, 
Residential Life, and Athletics -- worked together to address the issue of eating disorders on the 
Skidmore campus. The group held a workshop, developed the parameters for a SW course 
entitled "Hunger Pains" being taught by Peg Tacardon, formed an advisory committee to serve 
the community, and planned an awareness program. We now have a Skidmore brochure 
available, which we plan to hand out at today's faculty meeting and distribute to administrative 
offices. 
 
Thanks for you attention to this matter, and we hope you will keep us in mind as a resource. 
 
Sincerely, 
Exercise Science, Dance and Athletics 
Social Work 
Women's Studies 
Counseling Center 
Health Services 
Residential Life 
 
 
 

KEYNES'S GENIUS TO BE FOCUS OF ROTHEIM'S MOSELEY LECTURE 
 
Professor of Economics Roy J. Rotheim will deliver the College’s Edwin M. Moseley 
Faculty Reach Lecture at 8 p.m. Wednesday, Feb. 25. 
 
Titled "J.M. Keynes and the Struggle for Genius," the lecture will be in Gannett 
Auditorium of Palamountain Hall. Admission is open to the public without charge and a 
reception will follow the talk.  
 
 


